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September 15, 2020 – For immediate release 

Subject: Road Repairs Scheduled to Begin Thursday September 17 on Meko Drive, Camp 
Connell 
The Calaveras County Water District is repaving the shoulders along Meko Drive starting 
Thursday, September 17 and estimated to last one week.  Work will occur between the hours of 
7 AM to 5 PM daily.  The road will remain open to traffic.  However, it is recommended to use 
alternate routes where possible to avoid delays. 

These efforts are associated with the Techite Project.   
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